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HB2025 should not be passed. It puts additional financial burden on Oregon citizens. 

It is overreach due to poor financial management by the elected leaders as well as 

waste/ fraud prevalent in government agencies.  

 

This will hurt every middle income and low income earners both single and families. It 

will hurt our farmers.  

 

Stop this bill! 

 


